
 

 

Literacy 

For our final term in Year 3 we will be reading a 

chapter book called ‘Oliver and the Seawigs’. 

Pupils will continue to develop prediction, 

inference, retrieval, vocabulary, explaining and 

summarising strategies.  

 

In writing, pupils will be working towards writing an 

adventure story. Through this they will continue to 

develop their use of punctuation for dialogue, 

prepositions, adverbs, conjunctions, powerful 

verbs and powerful adjectives.  

Numeracy 

In numeracy we will be continuing to become 

more fluent with daily arithmetic practice. Initially 

in lessons we will focus on time; telling the time to 

five minutes, digital to analog, am and pm, 

moving to more complex use of time such as 

schedules and duration.  

Topic 

This half term we will be revisiting some of our 

previous knowledge, doing a country focus on 

Egypt. Children will expand on some prior 

learning e.g. hieroglyphics and the Rosetta Stone, 

as well as new knowledge of Egypt today 

through geography and social study.  

 
 
 
 

 

Science  

This term in science we will be exploring light. 

Children will look at light sources including the 

sun, how we see and perceive light, the 

differences between opaque, translucent and 

transparent and conclude with an experiment 

into shadows.  
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Digital Literacy / Computing 

In Computing we will be learning to create a 

branching story. We will learn to create hyperlinks, 

and revise how to insert text and insert pictures.  

 

Art 

 

This term the pupils will be 

learning a variety of sewing 

stitches and techniques 

including a running stitch and a 

cross stitch.  

 

French 

Children will be speaking in sentences, using 

familiar vocabulary, phrases and basic language 

structures in the context of subjects studied at 

school. They will identity and list the items found in 

their bag/ pencil case and the names of subjects 

at school. They will also speak and write 

sentences using J’aime and the negative Je 

n’aime pas. 

 

 

P.E. 

This half term, Year 3 will have an introduction to 

the fundamental concepts of invasion games. 

We will cover key concepts of attacking, 

defending and possession through playing 

International Invasion ball (I.I.B), as well as this, we 

will be focussing on being a responsible 

teammate. 

Useful Websites 

 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-resources/maths 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/  

 

https://ictgames.com/  

Reminders / Suggestions 

Homework will go out on a Monday and should 

be returned the following Monday. You can 

contact me through Class Dojo or my email   

ajones@visp-sey.com 
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Dates for diary 

 

Friday 18th July – Last day of School 


